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I am in support of this bill. The public transportation in this city is the reason I moved 

here so I could be independent without a car whenever I am able. Riding transit 

during rush hour shows how many individual cars are removed from the streets that 

would otherwise cause congestion for travel and pollution. I have many reasons to 

support this bill. I need it and so do many others. There are many people that can go 

to and from a job that they couldn’t otherwise get to or afford to live near without 

public transit.  


